
RENO QRP GROUP MEETING 3/19/2024 

Location at Jack’s Café #2 at Sixth St. & N Wells 

The meetings are held in the back room. 

 Today there were 19 members present including two new 
members. 

 Those that attended: Chuck WD6CHC, Krystal AJ6GC, Bob 
KA6NSN, Voz KB,7VT, Dave K7DAJ, Bill NN7K, Tony KC7YPP, 
Gragg KC7NXL, Phil AB7WE, Van W7IEX, Ray W7TAP, Mike 
W7MS, Winfred KK7GYO, Rob KA6JLT, Chris AF7MP, Tom 
KE7AVZ, Ed WD7Y and the new members Craig KE7YAY, Bruce 
W7BDC. 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 The next Slow Speed NET is on Thursday March 21, 2024  

At 11:00 AM on 7.045 MHZ. 

The yearly QRPTTF will be on April 27, 2024. This is CW QRP 
only. You can work at home or in the field. The event has not 
been posted yet, so please take a look now and then for the post.  

The WEB page can be found under QRPTTF, as soon as I find 
out the rules, I will post it to all. I will bring the updated info at the 
next meeting.  

Last years exchange was, RST, State, Name, H or F. 

A bulletin from Krystal AJ6GC, for future testing was passed 
around. 

  



Voz KB7VT, had some temp controlled osculators for free. 

Phil AB7WE, had three battery replacements for the IC 7300 for 
free.  

Phil also had a MX-P50M Amp 80 through 10 5 to 50 watts, for 
free. 

Chris AF7MP, has some magazines for free.  

Craig KE7YAY, our new member who was off the air for a while, 
is wanting to get active again and is looking for a HF rig.   

 SHOW AND TELL  

 Tom KE7AVZ, brought in 6KK5 replacements that were used in 
the tuners of TV channel changer of the 1950-60”s years for us to 
wonder over.  

 Mike W7MS, brought in two QSL cards from W6GNY and 
W7EYS that only cost one cent to mail, I would like to see that 
again.   

Ed WD7Y, brought in his birthday gift from his grandson, it is Ed’s 
call letters made with a 3D printer.  

TODAYS RAFFLE 

Donated by Bill NN7K a Light Barrier Kit.  It was claimed by Rob 
KA6JLT lucky Rob. 

 ATTCHMENTS 

 There are two attachments the first is the 50 watt AMP from Phill. 

The second is a pic of Bob’s KA6NSN modification of his scanner 
with LM386 AMP that is installed in the battery compartment of 
the scanner.  



The next Reno QRP Group will be held on Tuesday April 16, 
2024. In the back Meeting Room at Jacks #2 on Wells and 6th 
St. at 11:00 AM 

Watch for meeting announcement/reminder to be posted 
later. 

Also check out the clubs WEB page w7fst.com  

Ed/WD7Y 

 

  

 

http://w7fst.com/

